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Please send inquiries to: cmendoza@hesglendale.org

Arizona law allows taxpayers to receive a tax 
credit of up to $400 for donations that benefit 

our students. A tax credit reduces what you 
owe in state taxes, dollar-for-dollar. For more 

information, including a printable form, please 
go to our website, HESGlendale.org.

Phone: (623) 742-3956 | HESGlendale.org
School hours: 8:00 a.m.–3:15 p.m.

Every Wednesday is a half-day. School ends for everyone at 1:00 p.m.

Join our email list at
HESGlendale.org

Like Us on Facebook
@HESGlendale
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FEBRUARY 27-MARCH 3
•	 Love of Reading Spirit Week

MARCH 3
•	 Maintenance Appreciation Day

MARCH 6-10
•	 Benchmark 3 Testing, Grades 3-8 

MARCH 14
•	 Spring Picture Day 

MARCH 15
•	 Women’s History Assembly 

MARCH 15-16
•	 Parent/Teacher Conferences, 2pm-6pm 

MARCH 17-24
•	 Spring Break 

MARCH 27-31
•	 Book Fair 

MARCH 29 
•	 Student of the Month Celebration

MARCH 31 
•	 Spring Carnival Enrollathon 

After-Care Closes at 5:00 pm

MARCH’S CHARACTER 
TRAIT: CARING FOR 
OTHERS
The Oxford Dictionary defines caring as “the provision of 
what is necessary for the health, welfare, maintenance, 
and protection of someone or something.” This means 
you should show compassion, understanding and 
consideration for others. Caring also means that you 
treat people with honesty, loyalty, respect, and fairness. 
A person who truly cares for another or about something 
important to them will often feel an emotional response to 
both the pain and the pleasure of others. This month, show 
someone you care!

WOMEN’S HISTORY 
MONTH
March is the month in which we celebrate women’s 
history. The 2023 theme is “Celebrating Women Who 
Tell Our Stories.” According to the National Women’s 
History Alliance, this theme recognizes “women, past 
and present, who have been active in all forms of media 
and storytelling including print, radio, TV, stage, screen, 
blogs, podcasts, news, and social media.”

YEARBOOKS ON SALE
Yearbooks are currently on sale for just $25. To order 
yours, visit YBPay.com and use code 14869623. 
Hurry…prices are scheduled to increase soon!

SPRING CARNIVAL 
ENROLLATHON
Come join us for a day of fun at the Spring Carnival 
Enrollathon on Friday, March 31! Not only will there be 
lots of activities, but it’s the perfect time to re-enroll your 
student. The More the Merrier! Bring a Friend! Do you 
know someone looking for an amazing K-8 education 
for their child? Invite them to our Enrollathon and see 
what Heritage has to offer.  NOTE: After-school care will 
close at 5:00 p.m. Please plan accordingly.

CHAPERONES FOR FIELD 
TRIPS
If you would like to be considered as a chaperone for 
your child’s field trip, you must possess a DPS Class 1 IVP 
Fingerprint Clearance Card. You may apply for one by 
going to AZDPS.gov. Once you have your card, bring it 
into the front office so that they may have a copy on file.

LOVE OF READING SPIRIT 
WEEK
The week of February 27-March 3 will be packed 
with activities for Love of Reading Spirit Week. The 
theme will be “Imagine Your Story”, and we’ll have a 
corresponding dress motif for students to show their 
school spirit on the following schedule:

•Magic School Bus Monday

Dress up as your favorite science fiction 

character from a book.

•Mythical World of Harry Potter Tuesday

Dress up as your favorite Harry Potter character.

•Chicka Chicka Boom Boom Wednesday

Dress up in school-appropriate Hawiian attire.

•The Cat in the Hat Thursday

Wear your favorite hat (school uniform required)

•Goodnight Moon Friday

Dress up in school-appropriate pajamas.

PLEASE SEND INQUIRIES TO: CMENDOZA@HESGLENDALE.ORG

6805 N. 125TH AVE., GLENDALE, AZ 85307

CARING FOR OTHERS
MARCH’S CHARACTER TRAIT:

REMINDER
Don’t forget that Wednesdays are always half-days at 
Heritage. Every Wednesday, students will be released 
at 1:00 p.m. The After-School Program will be available 
until 6:00 p.m. unless otherwise noted.

SPRING PICTURE DAY
Tuesday, March 14 is Spring Picture Day! Students 
may dress up on this day for their classroom group 
photos. Individual pictures will only be taken if 
pre-purchased. To pre-order pictures, head to 
mylifetouch.com and enter the code EVT86F66K. PARENT-TEACHER 

CONFERENCES
Parent-Teacher Conferences at Heritage Elementary’s 
Glendale campus are scheduled for Wednesday, 
March 15, and Thursday, March 16, 2-6 p.m. We’re 
urging parents to take this opportunity and review their 
student’s progress through work samples and data, 
receive home activities and resources for homework 
help, and learn about the upcoming standards for next 
quarter. Parents should also note that students will be 
released at 1 p.m. on both conference days.The after-
school program will maintain its regular hours, and will 
be available until 6 p.m.

SPRING BREAK
There will be no school from Friday, March 17, to 
Friday, March 24, for Spring Break. Classes will 
resume on Monday, March 27. We hope everyone 
has a fun and relaxing break.

MARCH IS NATIONAL WOMEN’S HISTORY MONTH

TAX CREDIT
You can donate up to $200 for a single 
person or $400 for a joint return to
Heritage and get a school tax credit on
your 2021 Arizona state taxes. Download 
the form at HESGlendale.org today. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

STAY INFORMED

http://mylifetouch.com/
http://ybpay.com
https://hesarizona.org/glendale-charter-school/

